
oric.gov.au
Email: info@oric.gov.au
Freecall: 1800 622 431
Fax: (02) 6133 8080
Level 1, Charles Perkins House
16 Bowes Place
Woden ACT 2606
PO Box 29
Woden ACT 2606
ABN 30 429 895 164

- 1 -

6 June 2023
Mr Patrick Hodder
Committee Secretary
Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Mr Hodder 

I am writing to provide clarification to evidence I gave at the Finance and Public 
Administration Legislation Committee Budget Estimates hearing on 24 May 2023.

In response to Senator Liddle’s request for de-registrations currently underway, I stated 
the Office of the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations recently deregistered just over 230 
corporations. I would like to clarify that the number of recently deregistered corporations 
is just over 320.

Yours sincerely 

Tricia Stroud
Registrar




